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I support this bill 100% for the simple fact SXS or Utv are safer than other vehicles 

that are on the road. I own a Polaris Pro R Ultimate and paid 46k for it. It is not 

classified as a SXS it is insured as a car as it weighs 2200 pounds and costs 

approximately 60 dollars per month to insure. Please deep dive into this bill. My 

vehicle has a full cage as it would be safer than a motorcycle, Polaris slingshot, 

scooters, and on down the line. We would not be asking to drive like crazy people we 

are asking to follow all state and local traffic rules and laws. I’m a mature 60 year old 

guy that feels we need to not over regulate what we all do. This is over due as some 

cities and states already allow this to happen. Thank you for your time as a public 

servant. I serve on the City Council that I live in and understand volunteerism. Which 

ever way this goes just know I appreciate what you do . Thank you John Sullivan 
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